
  

Important Dates and Reminders 

 

Welcome back! We will hit the 
ground running this week. Our 
last map growth assessment of 
the year will be on Wednesday 

and Thursday morning. Please do 
not make any appointments on 

these days.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

What we are exploring 

this week 

 

Bible 

We will continue to follow Peter as he proclaims the gospel 
message to all those around him, even when it lands him in 
prison. 

Language Arts 

We will learn about y as a vowel at the end of words this 
week. When y is at the end of a one syllable word, it says 
the long /i/ sound (my, try, why). When y is at the end of a 
two syllable word, it says the long /e/ sound (sunny, windy, 
rainy). 

In handwriting, we will continue to focus on writing letters 
neatly in the lines and writing sentences correctly.  

Math 

As we continue to practice addition, we are learning how to 
take apart numbers between 7-10 and show how to add 
them in more than one way. (example 1+9, 2+8, 3+7, etc.) 

Heritage Studies 

I have enjoyed listening to the birds sing and watching them 
gather supplies to make their nests. We will be learning 
about birds and other animals and their behaviors during 
different seasons.  

Homework  

Monday- No homework 

Tuesday- Individual reading assignments, please see red 
folder 

Thursday- Individual reading assignments, please see red 
folder 

               

 

 

Bible Verse and Question for the 
week 

 

2 Peter 3:9 
The Lord is not slow to fulfill his 
promise as some count slowness, 
but is patient toward you, not 
wishing that any should perish, 

but that all should reach 
repentance. 

 

March 31- April 4 



  

 

 

 

 

We had a 
virtual 

visit with 
our buddy.  

Taking turns 
reading to each 

other  


